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> -----Original Message-----
> From: Jim Nuttall <nuttalljimmy@hotmail.com>
> Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 8:55 AM
> To: David Cutaia <dcutaia@cityofgoleta.org>
> Subject: Re: Very concerned about overgrowth
>
> Here is an idea, when new housing is built, we should consider workforce housing and maybe subsidize it with
conditions that you must work with a 25 mile radius and priority goes to the people that work closer to the housing
To minimize commute, and if there is any type of rent control, it should only be applied to people at a lower income
level, we have people within the city, making huge amounts of money, enjoying a rent controlled building, with all
of the ridiculous expenses put on housing providers It is making the rents unaffordable and making it very difficult
for anyone without a stellar credit score and reference to find a place, you guys have done this! There are unintended
consequences to your actions.
>


